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From its roots in Korea, Unificationism spread to the world thanks to missionary activity. Fifty five years 
ago, on October 2, 1959, it spread to Japan beginning the Japanese Family Federation for World Peace 
and Unification (FFWPU Japan). The anniversary of the Japanese Unification Church is affectionately 
marked by this day when the first Unificationist Sunday Service held by Sang-ik “Papa-san” Choi, known 
to Unificationists as Mr. Nishikawa. Mr. Nishikawa faced the rather hostile Japan-Korean relations at the 
time, and was arrested upon his arrival in Japan on June 1958. He was able to escape, and made his way 
to Tokyo where he worked in the mornings and sermonized on True Father’s teachings in the afternoons. 
He used the second floor of the shop at which he worked to hold service and educational talks initially for 
just a few people. 
 

 
 
Unificationists in Japan celebrated the 55th anniversary of the church’s beginnings in Japan. Sun Jin 
Moon, Director General of FFWPU International, delivered the keynote address, “The Path to a Future 
World of Peace,” on behalf of True Mother. Following the Anniversary Rally, Sun Jin Moon said to 
elders Japanese Unificationists, with a deep appreciation for the hardships: “All of you have endured 



through everything, overcome all obstacles and brought victory. You have followed Heavenly Parent and 
True Parents as unwavering, filial sons and daughters.” 
 

 
 
Today, the Japanese Unification congregation is made up of about 300 million people in Japan and 
600,000 others worldwide. Together, Japanese Unificationists make up a significant part of the worldwide 
Unificationist community. Proportionate to their population, continual efforts made by Unificationists 
from Japan greatly impact the growth and culture of the Unification Church around the world. Recently, 
Japan held a Global Youth Festival which accomplished just this. In honor of this historic day, we would 
like to celebrate worldwide and say “Happy Anniversary!” to FFWPU in Japan! 
 

 


